
Letter from the Mother of a NY firefighter

Written by Gadi Adelman

Received this letter and had to share it.This is in memoriam to George C. Cain.
  

  Rosemary Cain clutching a picture of her son, George Cain
    

Dear Mr. Adelman,

  

I just read your article and wanted to thank you for opposing the despicable plan to erect a
mosque      at the Sacred area of Ground Zero. Please keep up the      information to as many
people as you can and spread the word about these cowardly, murdering people.

  

Are you aware also, that they plan on having the opening of this mosque on the 10th
Anniversary of the attacks?    If that isn't a deliberate, well planned slap in      the face....nothing
is.
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Bad enough they pulled off their cowardly      attacks, now we are letting them walk all over the
graves of our loves      one.

  

Right you are, Mr.Adelman, we've lost our      minds, along with our freedoms and our way of
life that we've know up to now, and we are laying out the red carpet for them threw      it all.

  

Peace to you,

  

Rosemary Cain, 

  

Mother of Firefighter      George C. Cain, Ladder 7, 35 years old, died 9/11, Twin Towers  
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